
 

July 15, 2021 
 
Dear CPS Energy Customer, 
 
Thank you for allowing us to serve your energy needs. We are reaching out inform you about a project 
in your neighborhood to convert our existing overhead electric lines to underground lines for improved 
electric service reliability. We are undertaking this project because underground electric lines are 


